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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
Bid 17-8: Pressure Washing Services at City Parking Facilities 

Tuesday, April 11, 2017 

 

Bid 17-8 for Pressure Washing Services at City Parking Facilities has been cancelled. The City of Beverly 

Hills intends to consolidate pressure washing services for parking facilities into a City-wide custodial 

maintenance services agreement. It is anticipated that a new request for proposals will be issued in 

spring 2017. 

Thank you for your cooperation and for participating in this request for proposals process.  

Please refer any inquiries to Genevieve Row, Parking Services Manager at grow@beverlyhills.org and to 

Logan Phillippo, Management Analyst at lphillippo@beverlyhills.org.  

 

--End of Notice-- 


